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Dear colleges, 

coming back from the commission meeting in Roma, I am even more convinced then before. 
It is a pleasure to see you and to work with you! And I would like to take even more 
responsibility and offer to support all of you with your work and energy to serve the common 
goals in our commission, in UITP. 

With this letter I officially apply for the function to be elected the chairman of the Sustainable 
Development Commission of UITP. 

I will bring with me not only the passion of working with you but of course also my 
professional background of more than 15 years of integrated strategy and planning for the 
Karlsruhe and since 10 years the Munich public transport system. Besides that, I have 
contributed to build up the German Sustainable Development Commission in our national 
association VDV. 

For our commission, I have a number of ideas for themes and how to organize our common 
work that I would like to be able to exchange with you. 

Have a good week and hope to hear from you soon! 


